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Freedom has always been a staple of the United States of America, free and law 

abiding citizens have had the right, protected right by our government to manufacture 

our own firearms.  Today and 150 years ago make no difference.   

 

I stand in opposition to HB2005 as it discriminates against low income, POC and the 

indigenous. 


